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Term 2, Week 10

PRINCIPAL'S NEWSPRINCIPAL'S NEWS

ReportsReports - you should have recieved your child's report for
Terms 1 and 2. Please have a read through and if you wish
to discuss anything, please contact the office to make an
appointment so they can dedicate the time to speak to you.

NAIDOCNAIDOC WeekWeek celebration - this is happening on Friday 16th
July (Week 1 Term 3). NAIDOC Week is a time to reflect
and celebrate the culture, history and achievement of First
Nation Peoples. Students will be engaged in learning all day
about Aboriginal culture and history there will be a smoking
ceremony and assembly to start the day off - families are
welcome to join us. More information will be shared in the
first week back.

Term 2 has been a busy one. Thank you for your support.
Enjoy the holidays and we will see you back for Term 3 on
Tuesday 13th July.

As always please do not hesitate to discuss any matters with
me. My email address is anne.davis8@det.nsw.edu.au or you
can call the office to make an appointment to see me.

Miss Davis

Principal

KC NEWSKC NEWS

KC have been loving using magnetic letters as an extra
tool during our literacy learning! During literacy groups,
kids have the job of choosing a decodable word card,

reading the word (by saying the sounds and sliding them
together), and then building the word using magnetic

letters, before finally writing the word themselves! We are

focussing on making sure that we say each the sound
each time we point to, pick up or write a letter to really
make sure the connection between letters and sounds

sticks in our brains. KC have also been working together
to begin writing sentences … you will see LOTS more of

this next term!
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